Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting
March 01, 2003
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The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

We welcomed our new member, Gord

Several members rode today

Congratulations to Rick Anderson, on the purchase of his new bike!!

OLD BUSINESS

February 15 — Sweetheart Dinner at the Rocking Horse — 42 people attended. There were
lots of donations to the soup kitchen collected, and Dan will deliver the items. Our
thanks to all who donated door prizes, in particular John and Roberta and Dave and Jean,
who donated even though they were unable to attend the event.

February 16 — Monroe Swap Meet — not as many displays as usual, but more room to
walk around. '

February 23 — Vancouver Swap Meet — Gerry set up a booth at this meet, and sold several
items for the Burn Camp.

We have sent a patch to the Mototown Chapter, as mentioned last month, for their quilt.
There is no new information on the level 1 first aid course.

There is also no news on an advanced rider course.

NEW BUSINESS

We welcomed Michael Megson, of Megson Fitzpatrick Insurance in Victoria, who spoke
to us about private motorcycle insurance. Megson Fitzpatrick are still insuring
motorcyclist, and ING Western is the carrier. This was very interesting, and well worth
members looking into alternatives before insuring. Our thanks to Michael for his time.

Regarding the 20 Anniversary H.O.G. pins and patches, Deeley’s will be bringing these
in and taking care of the sales of them.
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